
Thank you, dear Supervisors, for fighting for the right thing to happen at Jackson Demonstration 

State Forest—that is, maintaining the forest for Research, Demonstration, and Recreation.  

 

This piece of paradise is a draw for our community and tourists as well. Without the beauty 

surrounding us, no one would be visiting Fort Bragg or even want to live here. And the tourist 

industry is also where we generate our income.  

 

But saving JDSF is much more than that—it’s about preserving the commons for the good of all. 

It’s about forests enhancing climate change mitigation and adaption. That is, we stabilize our 

climate by protecting and restoring nature—not destroying it.  

 

You’ve shown respect for our County by supporting ways to fight climate change; please don’t 

let us down now. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Jupiter  

 


